
SSAA Orange 

Will be hosting the inaugural 

Central West BR30 Championships 

on 

Saturday 25th February 

Commencing at 9am sharp 

 

This will be a four-card competition shot over 50 metres, according to the National BR30 League 

rules (copy attached). 

Entries will be limited to 30 shooters, including a limit of 3 juniors, and medals will be awarded for 

the top three scoring shooters as well as a Trophy for the highest scoring card shot on the day. The 

BR30 Convenor will also send medals to the proficiency medal winners following receipt of the 

targets from the club. 

Shooters must hold a current shooters license or a junior permit and only 22lr sub sonic ammunition 

may be used on the range. Rifles may have any configuration as long as they are safe and registered 

by the Firearms Registry in the shooters home State. The Range officer will decide if a rifle meets the 

safety criteria. 

Benches and details will be drawn from a hat at sign in. This will allow placement of shooters flags 

for the day. 

There will be a 5 minute (max) warm up and sighting in period before shooting the first card for each 

detail..  

Shooters will enjoy free all day tea or coffee and biscuits and a sausage BBQ lunch will be supplied. 

There is plenty of accommodation available in the City as well as two caravan parks. Unfortunately, 

we cannot allow camping on the range. 

Following the day’s shooting, there will be an evening dinner at a local venue for all who wish to 

attend.  

The cost for the day will be $30 for Seniors and $20 for juniors. This must be paid with registration. 

All entries should be sent to Geoff Knight at gwknight43@bigpond.com no later than 17th February 

2017. 

Please provide numbers for the evening meal. 
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